
Town of Lamont
COVID-19 Update
December 21, 2021

Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

Must limit capacity to 50% if the venue seats more than 1000 people.
Must limit capacity to 500 people if the venue seats between 500 and 1000 people.
No food and drink consumption in seated audience settings or during intermissions in the
above mentioned venues.
No capacity or food/drink change for venues under 500 people

Limit of 10 people per table. No mingling between tables.
No interactive activities (dancing, darts, billiards, etc.)
Liquor service ends at 11 pm and business must close at 12:30 a.m.

Indoor dining is not permitted
Outdoor dining only with a maximum of 6 people per table (one household or 2 close
contacts for those living alone)
Liquor sales and consumption restrictions apply (sales end at 10 pm, consumption by 11 pm)

The following changes to the COVID-19 restrictions will come into effect on December 24, 2021:

Indoor Entertainment, Event and Recreation Facilities

Restaurants, Cafes, Bars, Pubs and Nightclubs - Restrictions Exemption Program

Restaurants, Cafes, Bars, Pubs and Nightclubs - Not implementing the Restrictions Exemption
Program

These restrictions do not apply to mutual support groups, or to workers who need to access your
home to provide caregiving support or home repairs and maintenance

The Town Administration Building is now open. Masks must be worn by any one who enters the
building. Social distancing is required. 

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist residents using
alternate measures. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning and hand sanitizing stations will still
remain in place at Town buildings. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and staying home when you're
sick will continue to be important to protect our community and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:
Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca 


